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Charlotte Webb for President of the Sustainability Society of the Faculty of Environment. 

Why me for president? 

I have been an active committee 

member since Sussoc’s launch in 

2022—most recently as the secre-

tary of the society. I have devel-

oped key contacts with both SOEE 

and LUU allowing me to take the 

society to the next level.  

 

I’ll run the society based on the 

views of the members to ensure 

you get the ultimate society expe-

rience— including the launch of 

fortnightly socials. And workshops.  

 

Any suggestions on how to further 

improve the society will be taken 

on board. I’ll keep the £5 member-

ship fee to ensure it remains acces-

sible to most members of the uni-

versity community.  

 

 

Socials: 

I plan to run crafting sessions similar to this year such as 

tote bag decorating, but also run Christmas themed work-

shops, a sustainability summer ball and collaborations 

with other societies. I also plan on carrying on the run-

ning of the boys football team and introducing a girls 

school team.  

Past Experience:  

I have vast levels of lead-

ership experience stem-

ming from my role as a 

residence life assistant. 

This involved planning 

events for students across 

halls and helping aid the 

further development of 

the student experience.  

Any Questions? Email me on Ee21cw@leeds.ac.uk 


